
Dropping your child off to Class 1. 

 

Enter through 

the wooden gate 

and follow the 

path down 

towards the 

playground.  

 

Class 1 is located 

up the wooden 

steps on your left. 

Unfortunately we 

cannot invite you 

Dropping your 

child off to into 

the classroom at 

this time.  

 

 

 

A member of 

staff will be 

here to look 

after your child 

and take them up 

the steps. 

 

 

 
 

Your child will be 

able to give you a 

wave and say 

goodbye from the 

raised decking. 

 

To exit the 

playground 

please continue 

towards the 

ooden shed and 

turn right up the 

slope 

 

Continue up the 

slope and around 

the corner to 

reach the car 

park. 

To collect your child please follow the same route and wait in the playground 

at 3pm.  

 


